
Kim Reynolds, Governor Adam Gregg, Lt. Governor Kelly Garcia, Director 

April 29, 2024 

TO:  Community Action Agency Executive Director 

FROM:   Lorie M Easter 

RE: Iowa CSBG Program Policy 
(Income Eligibility - FFY 2023, and FFY 2024 
CSBG) 

The income eligibility ceiling for regular FFY 2023 CSBG and regular FFY 2024 CSBG 
funded services and benefits furnished from April 1, 2024, through September 30, 
2024, is 200% of the latest U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Poverty 
Guidelines.   

If you have any questions, please contact me at (515) 229 - 0439 or 
Lorie.Easter@iowa.gov 

Thank you. 
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